



PREFACE GENERAL ASSEMBLY

1st – 2nd December 2016, UPMC, Paris, France

Programme



Thursday, 01/12/2016: CORE THEME DISCUSSIONS

CT2 (room: Amphi Charpak)

ESAP member present: **Bill Johns**

14:00 - 15:30

- ✓ How are signals from the equatorial and South Atlantic communicated to the upwelling regions in the southeastern Atlantic (also D4.3)? Are there local feedback mechanisms at work?
- ✓ Salinity: Passive tracer or active participant in tropical Atlantic climate?
- ✓ What are the mechanisms of physical-biogeochemical interaction in the tropical Atlantic?
- ✓ Which oceanic processes are not explicitly included in models and what are the observations needed to address them?
- ✓ Suggestion for a sustainable long-term monitoring system (D4.4) including further development of PIRATA array.
- ✓ Interannual mixed layer balance (D3.4), data and reanalysis products to be used, what is available?

15:30 - 16:00 Coffee and tea break

Thursday, 01/12/2016: CORE THEME DISCUSSIONS

CT3-4 (room: Salle 417 LOCEAN)

ESAP member present: **Roberto Mechoso**

14:00 - 15:30

- ✓ Round table on WP and CT reports to identify and resolve outstanding issues, including those raised by reviewers of the first periodic report (~30m)
- ✓ Summarise the proposed contents of upcoming deliverables (20 min each)
 - D6.2, Thomas Toniazzo?, Diagnostic experiments of model drift; also include summary of paper on coordinated experiments by Aurore. What are the other contributions?
 - D7.2, Report on model improvements on the representation of s2d TAV,
 - Lead by UPMC, Gaëlle de Coëtlogon (or someone from their modelling group)
 - Status of anomaly coupling from Uni/UiB, UCM, CERFACS
 - Protocol for collection of data from PREFACE runs by Shunya Koseki
 - D9.1, Elsa Mohino, Mechanisms for seasonal to interannual TAV and impacts
 - Summarise input from the discussion at the TAV conference (Milestone 28)

15:30 - 16:00 Coffee and tea break

16:00 - 18:00

- ✓ Summarise work plan for remaining period (90 min)
 - Relevant issues arising from TAV conference for CT3-4, Roberto Mechoso?
 - Round table by WP leaders on next year work plan, to identify any issues that need to be resolved (e.g., data provision to CT5)
 - Do we need a no-cost extension, and how will we reflect this in the report?
- ✓ Summary common publication plans; should PREFACE aim for a special issue? (30min)

Thursday, 01/12/2016: CORE THEME DISCUSSIONS

CT5 (room: Salle IPSL)

14:00 – 16:00

- ✓ Summary of status and discussion for planning remaining period without and with a 6-month extension
 - Task 12.1, Heino Fock
 - Task 12.2 and 12.3, Marek Ostrowski
 - Task 13.1 and 13.2, Lorena Fricke
- ✓ Summary of areas PREFACE CT4&5 should address following the Tuesday, 29.11.2016 discussion session, general discussion (Chloé Prodhomme, Jorge López-Parages, Timothée Brochier, Heino Fock, Lorena Fricke, Marek Ostrowski)

Friday, 02/12/2016: SCIENTIFIC AND FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT

Room: Salle IPSL

9:00 - 10:30 CT leaders to summarise activities during the last year, highlight any issues in the CTs, and summarise work plan for the next year

10:30-11:00 Coffee and tea break

11:00-12:30: (Scientific Steering and Executive Board and Management Board)

- ✓ Update on the PREFACE planned video
- ✓ Update on publication plans, should we aim for a special issue?
- ✓ Data management
- ✓ Final Conference
- ✓ Project extension (incl. Financial perspective)
- ✓ Plans for a follow up proposal